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A Notice of extension for the opening of a
Hearing

An application for an appeal of zoning
regulation 3.03-1F3 was submitted by David
Totrey on a decision made by the Land Use
Officer regarding a property at 524
Winchester Road, Parcel 5-04/4/2 owned by
Luis Medina.

The Hearing will be held upstairs at the Town
Hall, and was scheduled to open on April 4,
2024 has been extended to April 25, 2024 at 6

pm.
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